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Jennifer Ross

From: alex@securerealtyllc.com
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 2:06 PM
To: Jennifer Ross; 'Carlo Liburdi'
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: Historic District Commission Notice of Tabled Application - 

Brainard-Lincoln New Construction

Hey Jennifer please see below for the dropbox link to the high resolution renderings of the development.  There are two 
material options.  The first is the original Sandstone (can be either Autumn Brown or Desert beige and I am dropping off 
both samples  and Cedar Nichiha siding product as proposed.  The second is the Nichiha novenary opal 
(https://www.nichiha.com/product/novenary)  and redwood if theres any issues with the sandstone we proposed. I will 
be dropping off samples of all of these items this morning as well as adding additional photos.  The building across the 
street actually has painted limestone block as their skirting base so I still think the sandstone is more than 
appropriate.  Any questions please feel free to let me know.    
 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/7plxt2xt6vm6fib/AADpTmIIhREF-WqqA590UtLVa?dl=0 
 
 
Alex Pereira 
Secure Realty 
(248)-910-8826 
 
 

From: Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 10:19 AM 
To: Carlo Liburdi <carlo@studiobdarchitects.com> 
Cc: Alex Pereira <alex@securerealtyllc.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: Historic District Commission Notice of Tabled Application - Brainard-Lincoln New 
Construction 
 
Hi Carlo, 
 
Thanks for the heads up. Historic staff works in the office on Tuesdays and Weds each week so Alex can stop by (CAYMC, 
Suite 808) to drop off the materials either day. He can also brick the materials to the meeting (5/10/2023) if you all plan 
on attending in person. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jennifer 
 

From: Carlo Liburdi <carlo@studiobdarchitects.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 9:26 PM 
To: Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov> 
Cc: Alex Pereira <alex@securerealtyllc.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Historic District Commission Notice of Tabled Application - Brainard-Lincoln New Construction 
 
Hi Jennifer. I'm out of town until next week but Alex has material samples he'd like to drop off to you, what's the best 
way for him to do so? He's copied on this email 



2

 
Thanks  
 
On Tue, Apr 18, 2023, 10:55 AM Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 

Hi Carlo, 

  

Please see the attached. Note that the Commission will commence their review of the project at the next/May 10, 2023 
regularly scheduled meeting per the attached. Feel free to let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Jennifer 


